## HealthShare NSW



Our ref: HD2439781-002 12 November 2024 Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD

Locked Bag 3 Australia Square NSW 1215

By email: secretary@hsu.asn.au

Re: Cessation of payment of refuse allowance for ineligible staff

Dear Mr Hayes,

Mr Gerard Hayes **General Secretary** 

Further to our correspondence of 6 November 2024 regarding cessation of the refuse allowance for ineligible staff, we wish to inform you that the allowance will continue to be paid while consultations remain ongoing.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Van Cleef

Executive Director, Patient Services and Planning